Atkins, Caelan

From: v <

Sent: 28 April 2023 22:42
To: Aquind Interconnector
Subject: Aquind cable

To the planners,

We do not need the cable because the cable will be disruptive along the whole route from Eastney to Lovedean.
Dangerous materials that have been buried under parts of the route will be exposed probably causing harm to
people and the environment. It’s not needed. There are better ways of supplying electricity like solar panels and
windfarms. This small Island City cannot be subjected to months of road closures and peoples homes being put
under stress.

M.Doyle
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